Tyringham Historical Commission
Minutres of the Meeting of July 6t 2017

The Historical Commission held its July meeting on Thursday, July 6t 2017, in
the School House. Present were: Alice Hale (Chair), Clint Elliott, Mark Curtin,
Nini Gilder, Sarah Hudson, Peter Charpentier and Maggie Howard.

Almost the entire meeting was devoted to finalizing our exhibit for the Bidwell
House Museum Township # 1 Day. (Given the late date of submission of these
notes, it is possible to report that the exhibit was very well received, with several
participants taking photos of our exhibit.)

Peter offered to take the Carolyn Canon sampler to Philadelphia for repair. We
all enthusiastically agreed.

We then turned to the visit of Pat Reed, who will be continuing her work in the
Historical Commission at the School House from 6 — 11 August. Those who
can, will help her with her cataloging. Clint has expressed a particular interest in
this work.

There will be a pot luck supper, in honor of Pat’s visit, at Nini’s house at 6 pm on
August 10t instead of our regular meeting on that evening. There will be NO
meeting on August 3.

Respectfully submitted,

Maggie Howard, Clerk



